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Dear Parents, 
 
Term Two has commenced smoothly, and it has been great to see the return of so many happy 
smiling students.  I know the staff enjoy the break, but do miss their students.   
 
There have been some staffing changes for Term Two at Mukinbudin DHS. At the end of last term, 
we communicated that our Deputy Principal, Mr Baltovich, was returning to Merredin College as 
they do a reshuffle with their administration.  This has led to some changes being required here. 
We have also welcomed on to our staff Mr Marc Seatter, who is teaching Primary Digital 
Technologies and Secondary Maths.  Mrs Rice will be teaching the Secondary English classes, whilst 
she is also completing studies in the Department LEAP program. Ms Faithfull, who has been working 
at the school in Term 1, will become the predominant 3/4 class teacher working  
Monday to Wednesday. 
 
In addition to our curriculum areas, Mrs Taylor will take up a new role as the school gardener, and 
Mrs Mori has been employed to undertake our additional COVID cleaning that Mrs Taylor used to 
do. I know that all of our staff will work to ensure that our school is maintained and presented as 
well as it can be. 
 
We would like to thank Mick Sippe and the Shire work team, in particular Luke Sprigg for assisting 
with the clean-up at school and with the removal of fallen trees after the recent Cyclone.  Our 
community comes together and ably assists when required. Mukinbudin is truly a great place to live 
and work with supportive assistance everywhere you look.  
 
We look forward to continuing to work with all families, and our wider community in 2021.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Bruce Gibson 
Principal 
 


